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Key Works at Webb Dock            
MONDAY 1 AUGUST TO SUNDAY 7 AUGUST 2016                    
 

Road and other service works  
Improvement works to Webb Dock Drive (formerly Williamstown Road) and Empress Road on the port side of the 
noise wall are continuing. Some out of hours works, compliant with EPA noise guidelines, are scheduled to take 
place on Saturday night along Webb Dock Drive. The southern end of Empress Rd has reconfigured linemarking and 
signage - please comply with all Give Way signs. 
 

Landscaping works  
Landscaping works along the south end of Webb Dock West are continuing and are expected to be completed 
early August.  

 

Maritime Construction 
Wharf construction activities are progressing well at Webb Dock West along with project dredging works. Please 
keep clear of the dredger and its barges. Wharf rehabilitation works continue at Webb Dock East. Out of hours 
works compliant with EPA noise guidelines are taking place each night between 6pm and 7am and on Sundays 
between 7am and 6pm. This week the Maritime contractor will be undertaking earthmoving activities from 
Monday to Friday commencing works at 6am each morning at Webb Dock West. 
 

Terminal works 
Out of hours works, compliant with EPA noise guidelines are scheduled each Saturday and Sunday from 7am to 
6pm for pavement, wharf and terminal works and Monday to Sunday 6pm to 7am for wharf works and line 
marking.  

 

Maritime Cove  
Works continue in Maritime Cove to construct new carparks along the northern edge of the driveway including 
landscaping adjacent to the noise walls. Works are scheduled to be completed by mid-August. The south western 
end of Webb Trail, west of the observation platform, is temporarily closed to enable path resurfacing works as well 
as installation of a new seat and bin. Access to the observation platform will not be impacted.  
 
The new Playscape play area will commence works towards the end of August. Over the coming weeks the 
contractor will set up fencing in the western end of the reserve for its site compound. Access to the boardwalks 
and Webb Trail will be maintained. 
 

Information Line 
Please note the project information line is now operating during normal business hours only, i.e. Mon to Fri 8:30am 
to 5:30pm. This reflects the completion of the majority of works that may have an impact on residents, businesses 
and drivers.  
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